
MEMORANDUM 

To: Operators and Interested Parties in the Jalmat Pool 

From: Lori Wrotenbery 
Director 

Date: February 18, 2000 

Re: Jalmat Special Pool Rules 

On January 25, 2000, the Oil Conservation Division (Division) convened a 
meeting in Hobbs, New Mexico to discuss the Jalmat Special Pool Rules. 
On February 8, 2000, another meeting was held by the Division in Midland, 
Texas among interested parties to discuss these rules. 

While there are pending before the Division specific cases that implicate 
these rules, no one has filed an application regarding changes to the rules. 
At this time there does not appear to be a need for the Division to conduct 
additional review of the rules for the continued development of this pool. 

Consequently, the Division will not docket a case on the Jalmat Special Pool 
Rules in March 2000, as had been considered prior to the two recent 
meetings. However, any person who believes an amendment to the special 
pool rules is needed may file his application with the Division. 

c: Chris Williams 


